
 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER # 2 DECEMBER 2024 

Christmas Party_______________________________________________ 
Sunday the 8th of December, the Club hosted a fantastic Christmas party and lunch 
at its premises, which was a memorable event. The gathering included a wonderful 

collection of our cars, adding a unique touch to the occasion. A total of 80 guests 
attended, including honorary guests and sponsors. There was no shortage of 
delicious food, with plenty to go around, Pam cooked up excellent cuisine and some 

fun entertainment was provided by Geoff ensuring everyone had a great time. The 
event was filled with good fun and festive cheer, making it an unforgettable 

occasion for the year 

Some memories below, many awards given and recognitions made, thanks to all for 

participating and adding to the cheers   

 

The Master of Ceremony Craig Ruting performing at his best 
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Some of the helping hands, Jill, and 
Pam 

 

 

 

 

Micheal Maxworthy outlining the 
background to the EMHS Mentoring 

Scheme 

 

 

 

Thank You Certificates presented to 
Total Tools and Mitre 10 for their 
contribution to the Club for the 

Mentoring Scheme 
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`  

Life Membership recipient Merlene, well deserved, Mayor Russel Fitzpatrick 
congratulating Merlene 
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Tony Stove presented an extensive chronology of Merlene’s achievements and 
contribution to the Club   
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Tony Bassett Recipient of Certificate of 
Appreciation 

 

Rodney Newman Recipient of the 
Certificate of Appreciation, well done to 

Rod and Tony 

 

Rhonda Sutton Member of the Year. 
Rhonda and her helpers keep the 

Gardens and Club Premises in their 
perfect condition 
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Hard Luck Award presented by Tony 
Stove, Winner - Geoff Easton 

 

The winner of this prestigious award 
was not present, but it will be presented 
at another occasion in due course 

 

 

 

 

 

Everyone was a winner, plenty of “Give 
Aways” were to be had 
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Happy 95th Birthday to Bob Raward this 
coming Thursday 12th December 

 

 

 

Fred’s two beauties 

 

To the Ladies team – thanks a lot 
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The Greigs Flat Sweep Stake was 
drawn by Merlene & won by new 

member Sam Ingels 

 

 

Birds View of Members cars on display 
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Thanks_______________________________________________________ 
A big thanks to our Club member Linda Badewitz-Dodd of Capitol Chemist 
Merimbula for her generous donation of a First Aid Kit for the Mentoring Shed & her 

support to maintain the club first aid kits. 

Thanks also to all for the Christmas Hamper Donations which was well received and 

appreciated, especially by the eventual winners.  



10 | P a g e  

 

New Members________________________________________________ 
Congratulations and welcome to Rick Alexander being accepted as a full member of 

the Club. Trust we’ll see a lot more of you.   

Club Merchandize for Sale – Special Season Offering___     ___     
The Club is offering free postage of items purchased by non-local members (i.e. residing outside of 

the Eden, Merimbula and Bega area). Please order via our website or order by email on 

info@schvc.com.au 

Polo Shirts (Men’s and Ladies)  $45.00 

Dress Shirts    $45.00 

Cap (embroidered Club Badge) $18.00 

Cloth embroidered Club Badge $12.00 

Car Badge Metal   $25.00 

SCHVC License Plate Badge $12.00 ea. 

Fridge Magnet    $2.00 

Stubby Holders   $8.00 

Mugs     $12.00 

First Aid Kit    $10.00 
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Forthcoming Events___________________________________________ 
 12th Ladies Christmas Party – contact Robyn Vella 

 31st Rotary New Years Eve Markets, 9:00 am to 2:00 pm Arrival & access details 
on website, need to show up by 8:45 latest 

 Candelo Show – Sunday 19th January at Candelo Showground - 8 vehicles 

required 

Contributions_________________________________________________ 
As discussed at last month GM and previously in 2012/2014 and in the various  
Spoke Magazines, below a schedule of suggested contributions to assist with the 
maintenance of the facilities and upkeep of tools and consumables. Envelopes are 

available for placement of your contribution in the purple tin.   

 Car Trailer    $50 per day 
 Rego inspection   $20 (which includes the use of the hoist) 

 Car hoists use   $10 
 Car space in workshop $10 pw 

Club does not make it compulsory, but members who use the equipment and facility 
should consider and contribute to keep the equipment in safe and in fit for purpose 

conditions 

Best Wishes___________________________________________________ 

Wishing you a Merry Christmas and a joyful festive season! May your days be filled 
with love, laughter, and warmth. Stay safe on the road and waterways and enjoy 
every moment with family and friends!  ႻႼႽႾႿჀჁ ႱႲႳႴ 

 


